

Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator

Hi Parents

Welcome to Halloween week! We have heaps of craft activities, games and more to do this week to keep us busy during the wet weather. Next week we will be learning about France.

Last week we replanted our garden with some herbs and planted some flower seeds for the bees.

We attended the landing of the RACQ flight line rescue helicopter on the oval.

The children have really been enjoying playing board games this week. The most popular one for all has been Checkers.

Thank you

Pomona Camp Australia

Activities coming up

- Pumpkin Lanterns
- Bat Craft
- Face Painting

What's on the menu

- Anzac Biscuits
- Carrot Muffins
- Salad Pockets

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



